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 Giulio Cabianca OBJ2017/0501/P 06/03/2017  19:35:22 The construction of the proposed structure will result in a visual barrier of the green area of the 

backyards from the flats in 40 Shoot-Up Hill, resulting in a cluttered view.

The property can be reached only through the front yard of no. 40, and currenty 40A is often visited by 

many people in the morning hours for the nursery activity. As a result cars are sometimes temporarily 

parked in the corridor to access 40A. These cars will then need to reverse into the public highway, 

resulting in a safety issue.

My fear is that the proposed tripling of bedrooms will result in a tripled nursery, exacerbating the 

existing problems.

40 Shoot-Up Hill
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